Dear Families of Military Children,

April is the Month of the Military Child and we would like to do something special to celebrate these kiddos. If you are in
the military, to honor your military child, please attach a picture of them (with their active duty parents if you like) to the space
below. You may do separate forms for each of your military children or you can do one for all your children. On the lined spaces,
please share some of the places you have lived and what makes your military kids so great! It is time o celebrate them with a
“wall of honor!” Put your children's name and homeroom teacher’s hame on the back. We look forward to seeing this awesome
display in our NSES cafeteria for the month of Aprill






